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In this phase of the Library Analytics Toolkit project, we are modifying the current application to 
include metrics regarding electronic resources usage and library location; to provide a more 
granular breakdown of existing subject divisions; and to improve the user interface including 
search.   Current work involves developing use cases with the data visualization developer so 
that he can produce wireframes for each.    We expect the wireframes to be ready by mid-June 
and after that the data visualization development work will begin in earnest.  Developers in the 
Library Innovation Lab continue to work on extracting the appropriate data from Aleph and 
from the COUNTER statistics to feed into the application.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


